
Improving Edge Link – Student Council Motion 
 

The Union Notes: 
➢ Students can often be waiting up to 15 minutes at the Ormskirk station with little to no 

shelter 
➢ Temperatures are often range from 5 to -5 degrees 
➢ Students have to wait in these temperatures 
 

The Union Believes: 
➢ Students health and wellbeing could be at risk waiting in such temperatures for a 

continued period of time; particularly students with disabilities 
➢ This matter should be investigated to discern what actions can be taken to ease this 

situation 
 

The Union Resolves: 
➢ The Elected Officers will investigate this matter and lobby for any possible changes to 

improve the situation, i.e. heat lamps, expanding/improving the bus shelters or allowing 
students to wait on the bus 
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